

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

16 June 2021

Dear Parent/Carers

As the final event for Gilgandra Public School's fundraiser for the Gilgandra & District Cancer Committee, students may come to school on Friday 25th June in their PJ's or a mufti outfit along with a gold coin donation.

A big thank you for the support given by parents, carers, students and community members in supporting this worthwhile cause.

Yours Sincerely

Amy Spora and the SRC.